
 
 
 
 

Seeking Board of Directors Applications for Nomination 
 
 
 

There are three positions to be filled for the Board of Directors beginning 
February 2018. 

 
All positions are 3 year terms and applicants must be a member in good standing of the 

Green Valley Fairways POA. 
 

If you, or someone you know is interested in serving in this capacity please complete an 
 

APPLICATION FOR NOMINATION  
 
Forms are above, available at the October 24th and November 28th Board of Directors 
meetings, or by contacting Helen Brown at Stratford Management Company at 
520-795-6500, Ext. 1019 or helenb@stratfordmanagement. 

 
Completed forms can be given to a member of the Board of Directors, mailed or 
emailed to Helen Brown at Stratford Management.  All forms must be returned by 
December 1, 2017. 

http://www.gvfairways.com/meetings/board/nomination.form.pdf
mailto:helenb@stratfordmanagement.org

